Bakewell St. PO Box 26 Cranbourne 3977



PH: 5996 1744 FAX: 5996 1370

cranbourne.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

NEWSLINK

www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au

The teaching and learning pedagogy at Cranbourne Primary School is developed on a <u>RECIPE</u> (Relevant Engaging Challenging Innovative Personalized Enjoyable)

based curriculum that supports the members of the school community to develop intrinsic

PRIDE (Persistence Responsibility Independence Discipline Enthusiasm) in their learning.

Issue 34

4th November 2015

<u>CALENDAR</u>

UPCOMING EVENTS



Wednesday, 4th November

Grade 6 Graduation Tickets payment due by 4 pm today (First Round)

Remembrance Day poppies for sale at recess for \$1 from today

Friday, 6th November

Beary Cool PJ Day including Teddy Bear Picnic

Assembly 2:30 pm

ALL WELCOME

Saturday, 14th November

2016 Grade 6 Jumpers and polos need to be ordered at Beleza by 14/11/2015

House Points

1st Russell 2nd Cameron 3rd Childers 4th Bakewell

PRINCIPAL'S NEWS

What a spectacular day we had on Friday, 30th October. The annual student led CARNIVAL was once again a huge success.

Our senior students and staff worked constructively and collaboratively to organise the event.

Students from Foundation to grade 6 spent the middle session of the day participating in stalls that were managed by our senior students. The activities included: wet sponge, jelly dive, sack races, throwing, kicking & handball comps, ring toss, coin toss, guessing competitions and we had a DJ running the disco room.

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE SENIOR LEARNING COMMUNITY

Even the weather was magnificent!

Unfortunately the same could not be said for our Athletic day on Monday which was washed out with the

unpredicted bad weather, causing us to cancel the event.

Cheryl Van Deursen Principal

Quote of the Week

2016 Prep placements filling Enrolments being accepted

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO OUR NOVEMBER BABIES!

Ryan R

Tristan L

Dima M

Happy Birthday to those students who celebrate their birthday this week!



CPS BANK DETAILS

BSB 013 593

Account Number 499102494

Please put your child's name in the subject

Stars of the Week

These students have demonstrated intrinsic PRIDE (Persistence, Responsibility, Independence, Discipline, Enthusiasm) in their learning:

Learning community	Student
FOUNDATION	Andrei K
	Alee M
JUNIOR	Chris D
	Thomas A
	Chelsesa. O
MIDDLE	Daniel M
	Holley B
SENIOR	Shaiyenne. C
	Angela. M
	Decoda. W
Art	Haley D. (MTB)
Physical Ed	Khiem N (SMD)
Assistant Principal	Madison F (MTB)
Principal	Cody (SBP)

From the Office

REMINDER:

Grade 6 Jumpers/Polos for 2016

You must order by Saturday, 14th November at Beleza if you wish to purchase a Grade 6 top for next year!

Please "name" all your children's clothing-if it has a name on it, it will be returned to your child rather than ending up in "lost property".

Foundation 2016 Transition Dates **Times are 11:30-12:15** on the following **Tuesdays**:

10th & 24th November

8th December

Excellent
Good

Poor Poor

Average

Curriculum

End of Year reports.

This time of year is a particularly busy time for teachers as they finalise assessments and write reports on students. Our teachers take great pride in ensuring these reports are as accurate and as up to date as possible, which can be tricky, given the timeline to finalise reports and print them, ready to present to families before the end of the year.

This semester's report is going to look slightly different to past reports. We are now able to "personalise" the format to suit our school, and reflect the areas of the curriculum covered in each semester.

Students will be given a rating, on a 4 point scale, on their effort and class behaviour for each area of the curriculum. This will enable teachers to give you a better idea of how your child 'performs', specific to each learning area/subject. As educators, we often find that students approach and behave differently in different subjects, dependent on how much they like it, how well they perform in that area, or whether they 'like' the teacher delivering that subject.

The new report format for Semester 2 will have information on what your child has achieved and areas for improvement/future learning. The sections "What the school will do" and "What you can do at home" have been omitted for the Semester 2 report.

Assistant Principal

Senior Learning Community Carnival

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the Local and School Community in their support of our Senior Learning Community Carnival. It was a successful day and enjoyed by all.

The students managed to raise over \$1100 to go towards the Student Leadership program and Grade Graduation.











Time for a "Beary Cool PJ Day" at school!

Friday, 6th November

What we need you to do before the day:

- Using the sponsor form sent home last week, ask your family & friends to make a
 donation toward your Teddy Bear Stomp! This will help us raise funds to maintain and
 develop the school grounds.
- Choose your prizes depending on the amount of money you raise.

What you need to bring on the day:

- Wear your pyjamas or onesie to school if you want to! If you do not want to wear your pyjamas, come in your school uniform.
- Don't forget to bring your Teddy bear to school!
- Bring a blanket & your lunch for the picnic. Don't forget to bring your water bottle!
- Bring your sponsor form & any donations.

Every child will be given a participation certificate & a Berri Quelch frozen Juice stick the day.

on

The PFA would like to thank everyone in advance for contributing to our fundraising event!